
23/08/2020 

MR Frances Kelly 
12 Griffin RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
franceskelly@y7mail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

The construction of the Optus telecommunications facility at John Fisher Park should be 
refused on the basis that this is a family sport and recreation area of natural beauty which does 
not need this proposed eyesore and danger to our health. The council has just constructed a 
skate park nearby (which is very popular with young people - i.e. heavily populated) and along 
with baseball, cricket and soccer usage, a telecommunications tower has no place at John 
Fisher Park. Please protect this local natural recreation space and refuse the proposal of the 
Optus telecommunication facility. 
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